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Headteacher’s Message  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Monday, we welcomed Essex Fire and Rescue Service for a special Summer Safety Assembly. With 

the holidays approaching, the team shared important messages about water safety, sun safety, and 

staying safe around barbecues and open fires. The session was engaging and child-friendly, and our 

pupils listened brilliantly—asking thoughtful questions and showing great understanding. A big thank you 

to the team for helping us prepare for a safe and happy summer! 

Year 5 had a fantastic time on their Food and Farming trip on Tuesday. They learned lots of fascinating 

facts about agriculture, farm animals, and how meat, crops, and vegetables make their journey from farm 

to plate. Miss Riley and Mr Curtis were full of praise for the children, who behaved impeccably throughout. 

Thank you to all the staff who supported the trip. 

Some of you may be aware that recently our Year 4 children completed the Government’s on-line 

Multiplication Check. There is no ‘pass mark’ for the check and individual school results are not published. 

However, we are very pleased to report that 29% of Perryfields’ pupils achieved 25/25 and 64% of 

Perryfields’ pupils achieved 20/25 or above. The average score for our children was 19/25. Amazing!  

This time of year is always about looking ahead to new beginnings. Many of our Year 6 pupils have already 

visited their new secondary schools, and on Thursday we were pleased to welcome our new Year 3 

children and their parents for Transition Day. 

It was also wonderful to see so many families at our Exhibition afternoon, where we proudly showcased 

our Travelling the Globe project. Each year group explored a different part of the world, and the children 

produced an impressive range of work. The creativity, effort, and enthusiasm that went into every display 

were clear to see, and the pride the children felt in sharing their learning was truly special. I'm sure you'll 

agree that the standard of work on show was outstanding and a real credit to both the pupils and staff 

involved. 

Thank you all for your support this week and I hope you have a fabulous weekend! 

Samantha Edwards 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Pupil of the Week 
 

Cowell:  Marcella 
Seuss: Joyce 

Walliams: Ffion 
Lewis:  Win 
Dahl: Jaxx 

Rowling: Adam 
Tolkien: Harley 
Morpurgo:  Tara 
Pullman:  Ellie 

 
Mrs Siddall’s Attendance Award 

Walliams & Tolkien Class – 98.8% 

Award for 
Outstanding Manners 
Harry – Seuss Class 

Tavish – Pullman Class 
 

PE Award 
Special – Dahl Class 

 
Random Act of Kindness 

Jaxon – Lewis Class 
Sienna – Tolkien Class 

 



 

 
 
Coming Up This Term So Far! 
 

Monday 30th June Parenting with Confidence session in hall @ 3.30pm – email sent.  Please 
complete form to confirm your atttendance 

Friday 4th July Year 6 Bikability starts – email sent 

Friday 4th July School Clubs finish, plus LAMDA, Dance, Cricket, Girls Football & Fencing 

Tuesday 8th July Netball trials for September squad years 4&5 boys and girls – email sent 

Friday 11th July House Charity Fundraising Day – email sent 

Friday 11th July Football trials for September squad years 4&5 boys – email sent 

Monday 14th July Year 6 End of Year Performance - 1.30pm.  Email sent 

Tuesday 15th July Year 6 End of Year Performance – 5.30pm. Email sent 

Thursday 17th July Year 6 End of Year BBQ – email sent 

Tuesday 22nd July End of Year Whole School Perfomance – details to follow 

Tuesday 22nd July School Finishes at 1.30pm 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 

 
The national expectation for attendance is 96%.  The government has clarified the 
position regarding the term ‘regular’ attendance.  It means children must be in 
school EVERY DAY.  Every second counts at Perryfields.  We must work together to 
improve attendance and punctuality even more. 
                                                                                          
             

Year 3 97.1% 

Year 4 98.3% 

Year 5 98.7% 

Year 6 96.8% 

 
 

Year 5   



 
Please see below NEW menu for the Summer Term! 
 
Please note that we can also provide a packed lunch if your child would prefer this.  This will be 
either the baguette, wrap or soft roll and also includes a drink, fruit, biscuits or the dessert of 
the day.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


